
 
Elisha Thompkins, Jr., Phone: 609-383-6800 Ext. 2526 
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary Fax: 609-677-8118 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of the programs available through the Food Service Department. 

 

Pleasantville Public Schools offers a Free and Reduced lunch program and is available for those who qualify. Please complete 
and return the enclosed 2016-2017 lunch application. Use one Free and Reduced Price School Meals Application for all 
students in your household.  Lunch applications are completed every school year. 

 
For families who qualified for Free or Reduced priced lunches last school year, your benefits remain in effect through October 
19, 2016. Households that do not submit a new lunch application by this date will become “PAID/FULL PRICE” on October 20, 
2016. Parents/guardians are highly encouraged to fill out the lunch application as soon as possible to avoid charges to their 
child’s lunch account. The cost of lunch is included in this packet. 

 
We cannot approve an application that is not complete, so be sure to fill out all required information. 

 

Our School Breakfast Program is FREE and is available to all students every school day morning before school starts. 
 

There is other important information included in this packet. Please review all information and return the completed lunch 
application and parent consent forms in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided or to your child’s school as soon as 
possible. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, regarding the lunch application process, please contact Tracy Pedano at 609-383-6800 
Ext. 2369. 

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to serving your child this school year.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

Elisha Thompkins, Jr. 
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 
 

 
Annual Public Notice of Career and Technical Opportunities 

 

In accordance with USDE Guidelines IV-, Title VI: 34 C.F.R. 100.d(d) this notice shall serve to advise, students, parents employees 
and the general public that all Career and Technical Education opportunities in Pleasantville Schools shall be offered to all 
students regardless of race, color, national origin, gender or disability. 

 
During the academic year, Pleasantville Public Schools shall offer Career and Technical opportunities as described online at 
http://www.pps-nj.us. The admission and criteria for selection in career and technical education programs, other educational 
programs and employment opportunities do not restrict any race, color, sex, national origin or students with disabilities from 
participation. 

 
The following individual is designated to coordinate compliance under Title IX and Section 504. 

 
Title IX / Section 504 Coordinator, Interim, Karen Uqdah, 801 Mill Road, Pleasantville, NJ 08232, 609-383, 6800, Ext. 2399 
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